
LANGUAGE WEEK OF 3HSD TO LONDON 

 

On March 11th, 2016 our journey to London started; our class 3HSD was accompanied by our teachers 
Ms. Haidn and Ms. Plattner. When we arrived in London we were picked up by our host families. On 
Saturday we took a ride on the London Eye, where we enjoyed the beautiful view. Afterwards we saw 
the Tate Modern. On the way we also watched lots of street artists. On Sunday we went to London 
Bridge, then to Tower Bridge and to the Tower. The Crown Jewels were really amazing.  

On Monday school 
started. We always had 
school in the morning 
and then did some 
sightseeing in the 
afternoon. On Monday 
we went shopping on 
Oxford Street, on 
Tuesday we went by 
boat to Greenwich, 
where we admired the 
Royal Observatory and 
the Prime Meridian. On 
Wednesday afternoon 
some of us saw either 
the musical The Lion 
King or Charlie and the 
Chocolate Factory. It was a gorgeous inspiring experience. After the musical we had dinner in China 
Town. On Thursday we enjoyed our last complete day at Primrose Hill, later we went on to Camden 
Lock Market. On Friday we still had school in the morning and flew back home in the evening. 
In general, the whole week was great, we saw lots of new things, all our host families were nice. The 
weather was perfect all the time and there were no troubles whatsoever.  

 



  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

  


